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4th October 2024 
  
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As part of our autumn work, Year 6 will be answering the question ‘What Does it Mean to be 
Powerful?’ and exploring the themes of democracy, responsibility and wealth. To further 
enhance their learning, I am taking the class to London to visit both Westminster Abbey and 

The Houses of Parliament on Wednesday 23rd October 2024. We will be participating 
workshops during the day: learning about pilgrimage at Westminster Abbey and ‘The Story of 
Parliament’ at The Houses of Parliament. We will also be given a guided tour of both historical 
buildings during our visit. 
 

The cost of this trip will be £10.75 and will be payable via the School Gateway App.   
 

The children will need to be dropped off from 8:30am at the designated drop off point at 

Peterborough Station. This is to the left of the station and clearly signposted. Unfortunately, if 
children are late, we will not be able to wait for them as we are catching the 8:57am Thameslink 
departure to London. The children will need to bring a packed lunch, drinks and snacks for the 
whole day. Please ensure they have enough water to last them the day just in case water 
fountains/refill points are busy or out of order. They must wear their school uniforms, but can 
wear comfortable practical shoes, such as trainers. In addition, they need to bring a waterproof 
coat and have a practical bag that is easy for them to carry on their body. 
  

At the end of the day, your child will need to be collected on foot from Peterborough 

Train Station at 5:40pm. Please ensure that you let us know if it will be someone other 

than yourself collecting your child by letting either myself or Mrs Darby in the office 

know. 
 
The children will be briefed on procedures for the day in order to ensure their safety and 
wellbeing. 
 
We are all looking forward to a wonderful day out, but please do not hesitate to contact me if 
you have any queries regarding any aspects of the trip. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mr Andy Shaw 

Y6 Class Teacher 
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